

Figtree Public School





CHOIR PARTICIPATION PAYMENT 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for showing interest and commitment to the Figtree Public School Choir for 2022. We are super excited to get the ball rolling and begin our weekly rehearsals in preparation for our Wollongong Mall Performance!

The choir will be travelling to and from school by bus to the Wollongong Mall on Wednesday 3rd August, 2022. Students will need to be at school in full choir uniform by 9.10am and will return at around 12pm.

This year, the total cost for participation and bus hire to and from the venue will incur a fee of \$10. Preferred payment is via online PoP (using 'Choir fee' as the reference).

Please ensure payment and permission note has been completed and handed in to your child's choir teacher by the 17th June, 2022.

Kind regards,

Mrs Lambis & Mrs Jolliffe Choir Coordinators



Melissa Harding Principal

Choir Participation Payment

I give permission for my child	in class
to travel by bus to the Wollongong Mall on the 3rd	d of August and have paid \$10.00.
Signed:	Date: